(Your address here)

9 January 2018

To whom it may concern,

I understand that essential oils are being diffused in my child’s classroom on a regular basis.

I would like to raise my concern about this practice, for the following reasons:
1. Professional aromatherapists do not advocate continuous diffusion of essential oils, particularly around children.

2. Individuals can – and do – react in different and unpredictable ways to essential oils. No matter how pure the brand, there is no essential oil that is universally safe for everyone. Some oils are unsafe for children with allergies and medical conditions such as epilepsy, ADHD, asthma etc. This is why a blanket diffusion policy is not recommended.
3. OnGuard (and other similar purifying blends) contain known skin irritants such as Clove and Cinnamon Bark, which should be used with caution and only in moderation. 

I have attached a copy of some recent articles on this subject from professional aromatherapists. I would urge you to read this advice and rethink your policy of diffusing essential oils in the classroom.

Let me know if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Kind regards,

(Your name here)

